
 

 

             7 April 2024 

440986 

To: TASE Members 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: WILK TECHNOLOGIES 

Following an immediate report of the company, published on Friday, April 5, 2024, regarding 

court decision to approve the company's request to extend the exercise period of warrants 

(series3) until May 15, 2024, and since the last trading day in the warrants was supposed to 

take place today, trading in the warrants has been halted. 

Following this, the company announced today that there were clerical errors in the 

aforementioned court decision. The company intends to appeal to court in order to ament the 

decision. 

Trading in the warrants will resume after receiving a revised court decision. 

Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                                (-) 

Listing Companies Compliance Unit 


